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Christ is Risen!  Indeed He is Risen! 

 
Bishop Michael to Lead a Pilgrimage to the Holy Land 

 

His Grace, Bishop Michael, will be traveling on pilgrimage in the Holy Land: 

 

May 12
th

 (Sunday afternoon) to May 24
th

 (Friday), 2013 
 

During His Grace's absence, diocesan affairs will be administered by the Chancellor, Archpriest Joseph 

Lickwar.  Communications throughout this period intended for Bishop Michael should be directed to 

the Chancellor at: 

201-434-1986 

jlickwar@verizon.net 

cc: bishop.michael@stots.edu 

 

Non-urgent communications requiring a personal 

response from His Grace will be answered upon his 

return. 

 

His Grace appreciates the prayers of clergy and faithful 

of the diocese for his safe and fruitful journey along 

with the group of pilgrims he is leading through the 

Holy Land. He assures all clergy and faithful of the 

diocese of his prayers for them throughout his travels 

... in the places where Our Lord walked, taught, healed, 

died, and arose from the dead. 
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